From: Stephanie Coughlan [mailto:scoughlan@waterfordcity.ie] 
Sent: 01 June 2006 12:28
To: HIS - WAM
Subject: F.A.O. Meetings Administrator
Please ensure the attached letter is forwarded to the Meetings Administrator within your Local Authority.

It was unanimously agreed at the Council Meeting of Waterford City Council held on 8th May to forward the motion to the Minister for Health & Children and circulate to other Councils.
Our Ref:  PP/SC

Mary Harney T.D.,

Tanaiste & Minister for Health & Children,

Hawkins House,

Dublin.







1st June, 2006

Dear Tanaiste

The following motion was unanimously adopted by Waterford City Council at the meeting held on 8th May, 2006.

“That this Council should, as a matter of high priority, call on the Minister for Health to expedite screening for Breast Cancer for Women in the Waterford area”.

It was agreed that the Resolution be brought to your attention.

The City Council expressed concern on this issue and I would be grateful for your response so that I may revert to Council.

Yours sincerely

_______________________

P. Power,

Director of Services,
Housing & Corporate Affairs.
